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The Upper Mokelumne River Watershed Authority (Authority) wishes to thank all the 
businesses that participated in the RFP 23-02 process and their interest in doing business with 
the Authority.  The Authority has completed its evaluation and selection process and has 
determined that BurnBot, Inc.’s proposal well serves the overall interests of the Authority for 
this project.  Pending approval by the Board of Directors at its August 25, 2023 meeting, the 
Authority will enter into a contract with BurnBot, Inc. to provide the Authority with its 
requirements as specified in RFP 23-02, Item 1. Mastication & Hand Treatment, in the amount 
of $3,672,000.00.   

All communications in connection with this process and award should be addressed to Karen 
Quidachay at karenq.landmark@outlook.com.   


